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I write as a citizen concerned about the future management of Crown Lands in New South 

Wales. These lands comprise important parts of remnant bushland, ecosystems, habitat and 

waterways which are vital for continuing protection of native species. They also include 

significant heritage sites. All deserve government protection. The government holds these lands 

and sites in trust for the people of New South Wales. We value them; they are very precious and 

need to be protected. It's important to ensure that the social, cultural and environmental values of 

these lands are maintained for future generations. Please do not dispose of them on our behalf 

to private interests for private profits. 


